
The Shikshiyan School 

(Recognised & Affiliated To CBSE) 
TSS/Cir.144/2022-2023          05th January, 2023  

Dear Parents,  

 
Respected parents, 

As per directives received from District Education Officer (D.E.O) school shall 
remain closed from 1st January - 15th January 2023 for classes Nursery-VIII 
due to extremely cold weather conditions. To avoid academic loss and for the 
coverage of syllabus, classes I-VIII shall have online classes from 9th to 13th 
January 2023 thereafter  school shall reopen physically on Monday 16th 
January 2023  for classes Nursery-VIII. Schedule/ Timetable and guidelines for 
online classes will be sent to you soon. 
 However grades IX-XII shall have their regular schedule and  pre board 
examination w.e.f  6th January Friday 2023 as per changed timings 9:00am to 
2:30pm. Buses will ply accordingly.  
 

Warm regards, 
Principal 




